
Northfield Choir 
invite you to join us for a  

Christmas Sing-Along 
on 

Friday 22nd December  

on the main playground at  

3pm 

Hot chocolate and festive treats available from 

2.45pm (small donations appreciated) 

All welcome! 
Parents and carers of those children who have chosen to be in the 

choir will be messaged shortly. 

 


